
 
 

 

 

 

November 11, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
Subject: Letter of support for attending CDM 2016 conference 
 
 
I am a faculty advisor and co-supervisor of Taqseer Khan at the Ohio State University in Columbus, Ohio.  
Taqseer is a young student which is interesting in research topics related to Analysis. At the present he is 
working at his PhD thesis which focus on Approximation Theory also we are just finishing a joint paper on 
behavior of s-numbers for Volterra type operator in which we obtained interesting and sharp results which over 
passed any recent results in literature (i.e. we exactly described Kolmogorov, Approximation, Bernstein, 
Mytiagin, and Gelfand numbers). 
 
I believe that attendance at CDM 2016 conference at Harvard will be extremely beneficiary for Taqseer and will 
help him to see the new trends and developments in  Mathematics. I think the specially talk by Laszlo Babai 
about symmetry and regularity will be interesting for him together with lectures on Kadison–Singer problem.  
 
In the case that you any question, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

   
 
    
    

 

Prof. Jan Lang 
Department of Mathematics 

 
231 West 18th Avenue 

Columbus, OH 43210-1174 
USA  

 
614-292-9133  Phone 

614-292-5817  Fax 
 

www.math.ohio-state.edu/~lang 
lang@math.ohio-state.edu 
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